No.

TOPIC:
SUBMITTED BY: Roberto J. Santos of Superintendent

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

Donations

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: _ April 18, 2012

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s) and this will be
attached to minutes.

The following are donations over $1000

1.
2.
3

4.

Nye Elementary School received a donation of $2,539.02 from Uni-Trade Group (Lic. Eduardo Garza) for
purchase of STAAR T-shirts.

United South High School ROTC received a donation of $1,250.00 from Family Nissan.

Student Relations/Discipline Management Department received various donations totaling $2,778.00 to be
used for the Anti-Gang Poster& 1°* Annual Multimedia Contest.

Bonnie Garcia Elementary School Library received various donations totaling $1,895.00 in memory of Mrs.

Bonnie L. Garcia.

The following are donations under $1000

1:

P
3.

United South Middle School received a donation of 80 Cinemark Century Theatres gift cards valued at $7.25 each for
a total donation of $580.00 from Mr. & Mrs. Guillermo and Petra Castro.

Salinas Elementary School received a donation of $200.00 from Redman Tomahawk Tribe No. 28.

Nye Elementary School PTC received a donation of dinner gift certificates valued at $350.00 to be used for Teacher
Appreciation Week from Christian Cardenas (La Reserva).

Nye Elementary School PTC received a donation of $300.00 to be used for Teacher Appreciation Week from Mr.
Mario Palos.

Nye Elementary School PTC received a donation of $50.00 to be used for Teacher Appreciation Week from Ms.
Myrthala Valdez.

Nye Elementary School PTC received a donation of $600.00 to be used for Teacher Appreciation Week from Mrs. C.
Vasquez.

Nye Elementary School PTC received a donation of $500.00 to be used for Teacher Appreciation Week from Mr.

Humberto Gonzalez Betancourt.
Salvador Garcia Middle School UIL Academic Club received a donation of $400.00 from Dr. Francisco I. Peifia.

Grand Total: $ 11,442.02

RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy CDC: Other
Revenues, Grants from Private Sources




FOIR CHILDREN

)JENT SCHOOL DISTR

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

Nye Elementary

101 Del Mar Blvd.
Laredo, Texas 78041
March 28, 2012

Uni-Trade Group
130 Flecha Lane
Laredo, Texas 78045

Dear Mr. Eduardo Garza,

Thank you very much for your generous donation of $2,539.02 to our Nye Elementary PTC. Your
donation will go towards the purchase of STAAR T-shirts for all our 3™, 4™, and 5" grade
students. On behalf of all students, faculty, and staff, we appreciate and are grateful for all you
have done to assist our students and Nye Elementary. Mil Gracias!

Patricia E. Lanas
Nye Elementary Principal

\)
' J
Nye Elementary School

Patricia Laitas, Principal
101. Del Mar Blvd. @ Laredo, Texas 78041 @ (956) 473-3700 @ Fax (956)473-3799
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FOR CHILDREN

NDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: David R. Canales, Principal
Subject: Donation

Date: April 3,2012

The United South High School R.O.T.C. Group has received the following donation:

Family NISSAN. ... .ouiuiiiiiit it e e e ea e $1,250.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by
the board.

The United South High School R.O.T.C. Group is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organization
for the generous donation.

»

United South High School

David R. Canales, Principal
4001 Ave. Los Presidentes ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5400 ® Fax (956) 473-5599



UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Annette Perez
Director for Student Relations/Discipline Management Department

To: Roberto Santos, Supcrintende?}t\p ij(

From: Annette Perez, Director for Student Relations/Discipline Management

Thru: Enrique Rangel, Asst. Superintendent — Facilities, Construction & Student Sé€rvices
Date: March 27, 2012

Subject: Donations

Student Relations/Discipline Management Department hosted the 9th Annual Anti-Gang Poster &
1* Annual Multimedia Contest on March 23, 2012. Donated items and monetary donations were
used toward the purchase of prizes for the winners. With the Board’s approval we would like to
graciously accept the following donation:

Honorable Judge Oscar O. Martinez = $150.00

Webb County Treasure Delia Perales = $50.00

Intercon Carriers — Mrs. Lulu Garza = $50.00

Judge Ramiro Veliz = $50.00

Morales Tire Service = $50.00

Olympia International = $150.00

UISD Board Member/Webb County Constable Ricardo Rodriguez = $50.00

Laredo Community College — Ms. Nelda de la Garza $100.00

9. Star Income Tax Services = $50.00

10. Communities in School = (MP3 Player/FM Radio) Approx. Value $20.00

11. McDonald’s = ( 17 Extra Value Meals Certificates) — Approx. Value $95.00

12. Rodolfo “Rudy” Gonzalez = $40.00

13. Arturo N. Benavides = $500.00

14. Webb & Zapata County District Attorney Honorable Isidro R. Alaniz = (4-iPod touch)
Approx. Value §748.00

15. Howland Surveying Co. = $200.00

16. David Volpe = $100.00

17. Webb County Commissioner Honorable Jaime A. Canales = $200.00

18. Laredo Police Officers Association = $75.00

19. Courtyard Marriot (Dan Rodriguez) = $100.00

N AW

Total Monetary Donations as of 03/23/12: $1,915.00
Total Donated Items, Approximate Value as of 3/23/12: $863.00

Ce: Eduardo Zuiiiga, Associate Superintendent

201 Lindenwood Dr. - Laredo, Texas 78045 - (956) 473-6458 - Fax (956) 473-6413
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Bonnie L. Garcia Elementary School

Donations made to Bonnie L. Garcia Elem. Library In Memory
of Mrs. Bonnie L. Garcia for a total of $1,895.00.

Name of Contributors Chech# Amount Achnowledgements
Clifton & Jessie Coonrod 3984 $150.00 Mr. and Mrs. Frank Garcia
P.O. Box 451807 3117 Fair Oaks

Laredo, Texas 78045 Laredo, Texas 78045
Rene Gonzalez 1069 $100.00

1401 East Eistetter Street #5
Laredo, Texas 78041

Mr. & Mrs. J.R. Ford 4052 $25.00
372 Rosewood Dr.
Spring Branch, Texas 78070-5325

Faye L. Henderson 2714 $50.00 Mr. and Mrs. Frank Garcia
3319 Delfina Dr. 3117 Fair Oaks
P.O. Box 450551 Laredo, Texas 78045

Laredo, Texas 78045

David & Cynthia Helton 2680 $50.00
232 Brooklyn Ln.
Canyon Lake, Texas 78133-6050

Michael ). & Priscilla K. Boyle 2641 $100.00
58 Long Lots. Rd.
Westport, CT. 06880

Hector & Debbie Gutierrez 3099 $50.00

1035 Calle Flor PI.
El Paso, Texas 79912

Law Offices of 13814 $250.00
Dulske & Gluys, P.C.

Northpoint Atrium Building

10500 Heritage Blvd., Ste. 107

San Antonio, Texas 78216

Mrs. Clare Flores, Principal
1453 Concord Hills Blvd. - Laredo, Texas 78046 = (956) 473-8900 - Fax (956) 473-8999



Bonnie L. Garcia Elementary School

Name of Contributors
Richard W. or

Sylvia S. Ferguson

1251 Cypress Cove Rd.
Spring Branch, TX 78070

Lester or Linda Little
7006 Cr 138
Hallettsville, TX 77964

Mary P. or Larry A. Hull
6625 FM 311
Spring Branch, TX 78070

Irma O. Flores

Joseph M. or Hilda M. Garcia
3017 Meadow Ln.
West Des Moines, |A 50265

Laura Marta De Leon
907 A Castle Heights
Laredo, TX. 78041

Richard W. or

Rhonda M. Gelineau

471 Robinson St.

West Lafayette, IN 47906

R. Glen or Jan O. Ayers
7714 Redbird Valley
San Antonio, TX. 78229

Mr. or Mrs. Daniel Flores, r.
102 California St.
Laredo, TX. 78041

1453 Concord Hills Blvd. -

Achnowledgements

Chech# Amount
3937 $25.00
10027 $100.00
358 $30.00
cash $30.00
6310 $100.00
1555 $50.00
128 $50.00
2671 $50.00
5981 $100.00
Mrs. Clare Flores, Principal

Laredo

, Texas 78046 = (956) 473-8900 -

Fax

(956)

473-8999



Bonnie L. Garcia Elémentary School

Name of Contributors
Clarissa G. or

Samuel D. Flores

306 Lake Powell
Laredo, TX. 78041

Aaron or Raquel D. Donaghy
2244 Pine Harbor Ln.
Lake Orion, MI. 48360-1878

Apolonio or Mary H. Flores
201 Cueva Lane
San Antonio, TX. 78232

Leo Flores
9012 Harvard St.
Laredo, TX. 78045

M.). Rees
113 Shady Trails Pass
Cedar Park, TX. 78613

Jean Ann Stephens
3715 Badger Forest
Houston, Texas 77088

Micheal L. or

Norma L. Edwards

42 Royal Heights

San Antonio, Texas 78257

Margarita G. or Jonas Garcia
Naomi G. Foote

3828 Bellefontaine St.
Houston, Texas 77025-1212

1453 Concord Hills Blvd. -

Chech# Amount
9877 $50.00
177 $40.00
9152 $50.00
409 $50.00
1853 $50.00
3762 $25.00
2755 $25.00
4110 $250.00

Mrs. Clare Flores,

Laredo,

Texas

78046

Achnowledgements

Principal

(956)

473-8900 -

Fax

(956)

473-8999



Bonnie L. Garcia Elementary School

Name of Contributors
Thomas O. or

Jeanne R. Burke

2 Athey Ct.

Burtonsville, MD. 20866

Michelle D. McCormac
10610 Morado Cr. No. 1925
Austin, Texas 78759

1453 Concord Hills Blvd.

Chech# Amount
5043 $20.00
4137 $25.00

Mrs. Clare Flores,

Laredo,

Texas

78046

Acknowledgements

Principal

(956) 473-8900 -

Fax

(956)

473-8999



FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRI

Roberto Santos _
Superintendent

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, UISD Superintendent

From: Letticia Trejo, USMS Asst. Principal ,

Through: Ms. Beth Porter, USMS Principal 57” aﬂ

Subject: Donation

Date: March 8, 2012

United South Middle School has received the following donation:

80 Cinemark Century Theatres Gift Cards from
Mr. & Mrs. Guillermo and Petra Castro from M & M Air Cargo & Delivery Services.
ﬁwm valw % 145 % 80 caeds = & 580
We reverently request that this donation be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for Board
Approval. United South Middle gratefully appreciates the donation. The donation will be used to

reward our USMS Students having Perfect Attendance for the respective Six Weeks Period.

United South Middle School
Beth Porter, Principal
3707 Ave. Los Presidentes ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-7700 ® Fax (956} 473-7799




FOR CHILDREN

SNDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto Santos
Superintendent

MEMORANDUM
To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Abraham Rodriguez III, Principal &-0%-\a~

Subject: Kindergarten Field Trip(movies) March 23, 2012

Date: March 9, 2012

Octavio Salinas Elementary has received the following donation.
Redman Tomahawk Tribe No. 28 $200.00 ck#1371

We respectfully request that this donation be placed in the agenda for the next board
meeting for the approval by the board. Mrs. Erika Rendon, Kinder team leader along
with all Kindergarten students greatly appreciate the donation. This donation will go
towards Kindergarten end of year field trip to the movies on March 23, 2012.

Salinas Elementary School
Abraham Rodriguez III, Principal
1000 Century Drive West ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956)473-3200 @ Fax (956) 473-3299



FOIR CHILDNEN

JNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DIST

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

Nye Elementary
101 Del Mar Blvd.
Laredo, Texas 78041
March 28, 2012

Dear Mr. Christian Cardenas,

Thank you and La Reserva very much for your generous donation of $150.00 and $200.00 dinner
gift certificates to our Nye Elementary PTC. Your donation will assist with Teacher Appreciation
Week. On behalf of all students, faculty, and staff, we appreclate and are grateful for all you
have done to assist and support our teachers at Nye Elementary. Mil Gracias!

Sincerely,

Patricia E. Lanas
Nye Elementary Principal

(Y J

Nye Elementary School
Patricia Laiias, Principal
101. Del Mar Blvd. ® Laredo, Texas 78041 @ (956) 473-3700 e Fax (956)473-3799



FOI} CHILDREN

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

Nye Elementary

101 Del Mar Blvd.
Laredo, Texas 78041
March 28, 2012

Dear Mr, Mario Palos,

Thank you very much for your generous donation of $300.00 to our Nye Elementary PTC. Your
donation will assist with Teacher Appreciation Week. On behalf of all students, faculty, and
staff, we appreciate and are grateful for all you have done to assist and support our teachers at

Nye Elementary. Mil Gracias!

Patricia E. Lanas
Nye Elementary Principal

¢

Nye Elementary School
Patricia Laiias, Principal
101. Del Mar Bivd. ® Laredo, Texas 78041 e (956) 473-3700 ® Fax (956)473-3799



FON CHILDREN

NITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DIST

Roberto J. Santos :
Superintendent

Nye Elementary

101 Del Mar Blvd.
Laredo, Texas 78041
March 28, 2012

Dear Ms. Myrthala Valdez,

Thank you very much for your generous donation of $50.00 to our Nye Elementary PTC. Your
donation will assist with Teacher Appreciation Week. On behalf of all students, faculty, and
staff, we appreciate and are grateful for all you have done to assist and support our teachers at

Nye Elementary. Mil Gracias!

Singerely,

Srr el

Patricia E. Lanas
Nye Elementary Principal

/7

‘$

Lo o

Nye Elementary School
Patricia Laiias, Principal
101. Del Mar Blvd. ® Laredo, Texas 78041 ® (956) 473-3700 @ Fax (956)473-3799



FOR CHILDREN

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

Nye Elementary

101 Del Mar Blvd.
Laredo, Texas 78041
March 28, 2012

Dear Mrs. C, Vasquez,

Thank you very much for your generous donation of $600.00 to our Nye Elementary PTC. Your
donation will assist with Teacher Appreciation Week. On behalf of all students, faculty, and
staff, we appreciate and are grateful for all you have done to assist and support our teachers at
Nye Elementary. Mil Graciasl

Singerely,

TIITW) TP

Patricia E. Lanas
Nye Elementary Principal

)]
(\ J
Nye Elementary School

Patricia Laiias, Principal
101, Del Mar Blvd. ® Laredo, Texas 78041 ® (956) 473-3700 ® Fax (956)473-3799



FOIR CHILLDREN

INITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

Nye Elementary
101 Del Mar Blvd.
Laredo, Texas 78041
March 28, 2012

Dear Mr, Humberto Gonzalez Betancourt,

Thank you very much for your generous donation of $500.00 to our Nye Elementary PTC. Your
donation will assist with Teacher Appreciation Week. On behalf of all students, faculty, and
staff, we appreciate and are grateful for all you have done to assist and support our teachers at

Nye Elementary. Mil Graciasl

cerely,

L

Patricia E. Lanas
Nye Elementary Principal

WABNY

Nye Elementary School
Patricia Laiias, Principal
101. Del Mar Blvd. ® Laredo, Texas 78041 ® (956) 473-3700 @ Fax (956)473-3799
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FOR (HILDAEN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto Santos
Superintendent

To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: Clotilde Gamez 0-@’
Date: April 4, 2012

Re: Donations

We would like to acknowledge the generous donation given to Salvador
Garcia Middle School. We respectfully request that these item be placed on
the agenda for the next board meeting for approval.

Dr. Francisco I. Pena for donating a total of $400.00 to the UIL Academic
Club to be used for the purchase of trophies and ribbons during the District

Meet (2/25/2012).

Salvador Garcia Middle would like to thank Dr. Francisco I. Pena for his
generosity and support to our UIL students at SGMS.

Thank you

o 7

Salvador Garcia Middle School
Clotilde Gamez, Principal
499 Peiia Drive ® Rio Bravo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5000 ® Fax (956) 473-5099



